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New Police Officer on duty in Falls City
(KLZA)-- A newly certified officer is now on duty with the Falls City Police

Department.

Braden Shiley graduated from the Nebraska Law Enforcement Center in Grand
Island on Friday, having completed the 15 week, basic training program.

Shiley is now a Nebraska certified officer and begins his career with the Falls City
Police Department.

Beginning in January, Nick Aitken is scheduled to begin a 15 week training

program at the Nebraska Law Enforcement Center and will begin his career with
the Falls City Police Department if he successfully completes the program.
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